
Port of London - River Thames 
 

NOTICE TO AGENTS, BERTH 
AND SHIP OPERATORS No.7 of 2018 
 

10th October 
2018 

Port of London Authority  
London River House, Royal Pier Road,  

Gravesend, Kent DA12 2BG 
 

BOB BAKER 
CHIEF HARBOUR MASTER 

 Owners, Agents and Charterers should ensure that the contents of 
this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of 

their vessels or craft. 
TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY E-MAIL, 

PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE www.pla.co.uk 

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may 
be recorded in the VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich  

 

PILOTAGE DIRECTIONS AND 
ASSOCIATED PEC REGULATIONS 2018 

 
For your information, the administration of PECs is now being processed by the Harbour 
Master’s Department, Lower District.  
 

Any new/renewal applications or queries for PECs should be forwarded to: 

PEC@pla.co.uk 

PEC A Enquiries: Tel: + 44 1474 562205 
PEC B Enquiries: Tel: + 44 1474 562248 
 
 
The latest version of the Port of London Authority Pilotage and Accompanying PEC 

Regulations can be viewed on the PLA Website: 

www.pla.co.uk/assets/pilotagedirections.pdf 

 

The PLA offers a two-hour Introduction Course for PEC applicants at its Port Control Centre, 

Gravesend – for further details please email: PEC@pla.co.uk 
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